Region 6A Committee Meeting
WED Dec 20 2023 -- @ Thumper Pond, Ottertail MN – 9:00 A.M.

AGENDA 

Meeting to interview candidates for 6A secretary postion:



	1.0  Applicants for region 6A Secretary
                    10.1 screen applicants based on rankings
                       10.2 protocol for in person interviews
                       10.3 list of questions

The Region 6A Committee met on Wednesday December 20th at Thumper Pond to interview prospective Executive Secretary candidates.
Candidates interviewed included:  Bill Mills, Scott Bergman, Marc Helmrichs, Jon Hamann and Dave Kuehn and Doug Bruggeman.
Following the interviews, the committee discussed all candidates and agreed to offer the position to Marc Helmrichs.  Marc has accepted the position and will officially start in this new role on Aug. 1, 2024. 
From now until his start date, Marc will intern and learn this new position under the guidance of current Executive Secretary, Chuck Evert.


	
2.0 Meeting dates: 
Next Region 6A, MSHSL Committee Meeting – Wed,  Feb. 7– 9:30 A.M. with AAA Luncheon to follow at 11:30 A.M.


Respectively submitted:

Chuck Evert
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